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Connecting People – Building Community 
 
February 2, 2021 
 
PRRD Board 
PO Box 810 

1981 Alaska Avenue 
Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4H8 
 
Dear PRRD board, 
South Peace Community Resources Society is working with BC Housing in preparation for opening the 
new supportive housing in Dawson Creek (named Nee gin naw Place). We are now 4-6 weeks from 
facility completion and will begin hiring staff, loading in furnishings and supplies.  

 
In order to support the successful operation of the Housing project, we are establishing a Community 
Advisory Committee of approximately 15 people from a cross section of the community.  We invite you 
to join us at our initial meeting on Monday, Feb 22, 2021 at 2:30 to discuss project updates and the 
purpose of this committee. When you select a representative, please forward an e-mail contact and a 
zoom meeting will be forwarded. 

 
Tenant applications for housing are now available at South Peace Community Resources Society main 
office (10110 10th St) and can also be downloaded from BC Housing’s website 
https://www.bchousing.org/housing-assistance/housing-with-support/supportive-housing. For the 
initial start up, all tenant applications must be returned to SPCRS attention: Arden Smith by March 15, 
2021 for the first round of tenant selection. 

 
We look forward to working with you as we roll out this housing project. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 

https://www.bchousing.org/housing-assistance/housing-with-support/supportive-housing

